
 
 

BERNARD BAYOU INDUSTRIAL PARK 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT YOUR DRINKING WATER                                               

Monitoring Requirements Not Met for BERNARD BAYOU INDUSTRIAL PARK 

Our water system recently violated a drinking water standard. Even though this was not an emergency, as our customers, 

you have a right to know what happened, what you should do, and what we are doing to correct the situation. 

We are required to monitor your drinking water for specific contaminants on a monthly basis. Results of regular 
monitoring are indicators of whether or not our binding water meets health standards. During December 2020, we 
did not complete all monitoring or testing for Chlorine residuals and therefore cannot be sure of the quality of our 
drinking water during that time. 

In no way was the violation due to the quality of our water, rather, it was an administrative error resulting from an 

incomplete document being submitted to the Health Department 

 

What should I do? 

There is nothing you need to do at this time. 

The table below lists the contaminant(s) we did not properly test for during the last month, how often we are required to 

sample, how many samples we are required to take, how many samples were taken, when samples should have been taken, 

and when samples will be taken. 

 

Contaminant  

 

Required sampling 

frequency  

 

Number of samples 

required 

 

Number of samples 

taken 

 

When all samples 

should have been 

taken 

CHLORINE Monthly 2 0 12/31/2020 

 

What happened? What is being done to correct the violation? 

 

The following specifies the corrective actions this public water supply has taken in response to this violation: 

 

We have since taken the required samples, as described in the last column of the table above. The samples showed 

we are meeting drinking water standards. 

 

For more information, please contact ZOE BOWERS, Operator, or BILL LAVERS, Legally Responsible Official, at 228-

896-5020 or 12281 INTERPLEX PARKWAY GULFPORT, MS 39503. 

 

Please share this information with all the other people who drink this water, especially those who may not have 

received this notice directly (for example, people in apartments, nursing homes, schools, and businesses). You can do 

this by posting this notice in a public place or distributing copies by hand or mail. 

 

This notice is being sent to you by BERNARD BAYOU INDUSTRIAL PARK.  

PWS ID# 0240046 

Distributed: February 1, 2021 


